
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 4, 2013 
 
 
 
Jamie Vaughn 
Certified Sites Program Coordinator 
NC Department of Commerce 
301 North Wilmington St. 
Raleigh, NC  27601-1058 
 
 
Dear Mr. Vaughn: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Commissioners of Chatham County, NC, I want to express our enthusiastic and complete 
support for the certification and development of the 1,625 acre site on the Chatham and Randolph County border. 
 
We look forward to working with you, the Town of Siler City, and the Chatham Economic Development Corporation to 
help create the first certified megasite in the State of NC.  As you know, this site has the potential to create hundreds, if 
not thousands, of jobs in NC and boost both the local and regional economies. 
 
We look forward to working with you during the certification process and will be willing to assist in any way possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Walter Petty 
Chair, Chatham County Board of Commissioners 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mike Cross 
Pam Stewart 
Sally Kost 

Charlie Horne 
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